
  

 

November 21, 2023 

 

 
Andy Carpenter 
W.W. Clyde & Co. 

10303 East Dry Creek Road, #300 

Englewood, CO  80112 
 

Re: Bernhardt Sand and Gravel Pit, File No. M-2023-025, Approval of Transfer of Approved 

Mineral Application and Succession of Permit Applicant, Revision No. SO-1 

 
Dear Mr. Carpenter: 

 

On November 21, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the succession of 
operators from IHC Scott, Inc. to W.W. Clyde & Co. for this operation.  W.W. Clyde & Co. is now the 

approved application holder of the Bernhardt Sand and Gravel Pit, and as such, will be responsible for all 

provisions in Permit No. M-2023-025, as well as those specified in the Rules and Regulations when the 

Division receives and approves the performance and financial warranties.  IHC Scott, Inc. is relieved of 
all responsibilities concerning this operation. 

 

If you have any questions, contact me at rob.zuber@state.co.us. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

Ec: J.C. York, J&T Consulting, Inc. 
  


